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- Terry Davison, Katie Shopshire and the student council 

members have done a great job putting together spirit week 

and the students are excited for the game and dance this 

weekend! 

 

 

- March 10th the high school will be having a “Digital 

Empowerment” assembly from 1:25-2:25.  There will also be a 

session for parents and community members that evening.     

 

 

- The high school band and choir concert is taking place 

March 15th. These kids have worked extremely hard and 

always put together an awesome show!  Kudos to Laurel 

Miller for her time and dedication.  

 

 

- On March 16th our Detroit Dollars for Scholars students will be 

on the campus of Detroit Mercy for the annual celebration 

luncheon.  The keynote speaker this year is Governor 

Gretchen Whitmer.  This is a fantastic experience for our 

students.  In addition to hearing outstanding speakers, they 

have the opportunity to spend time with some of the top 

business men and women from around the Detroit area.  

 

 

- On March 31st, Brenda Huber and the Reproductive Health 

Committee will be having their annual planning meeting. 

 

 

 


